

Notices and Reminders

30.9.22



Communication Survey: This week a link was sent out to all parents to ask you to complete a quick survey about communication with school. Please do take a few minutes to complete it as it will help us to ensure we are reaching all our families with what they need to know about school and their child. **The survey will close on Sunday evening.**

Football Fever!!

Over 30 girls and over 60 boys turned up



for the year 5/6 football trials this week! Our School Games Organisers and volunteers did an excellent job

of refereeing the games and supporting the players. Mrs Knight would like to hear from any parents that could help coach the football teams at lunchtime. Please email **knight.g2@welearn365.com** if you might be able to help

Car Parking on site

Between 4.10pm and 4.40pm you will not be able to park in the school carparks. Please park away from school and walk down the side path to collect or drop children to or from after school clubs. School staff must be able to exit the carparks freely at all times.

Individual and Family group photos will take place nest week 4/5 October. Children should wear a school sweatshirt/cardigan or school colours. Proofs will be sent home the same day.

Food Bank Donations

A huge thank you to you all for the Harvest donations the children brought in this week. Rev. Maloney spoke to the children about

Harvest in assemblies this week.

Did you know.... That all children in

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free school lunch every day. There are always 4 choices of hot lunch and they are well balanced. Special dietary requirements can also be catered for.

LOST PROPERTY

Larry our lost property trolley is already full to the brim with items of clothing. Please could you ensure that all clothing including coats are named. We can then try to return them to the owner.

The FOPS AGM will be held in the Brambles building at 2.45pm on Friday 14th October. Come along to hear how much was raised last year, what it funded and our plans for this year, as well as voting in the new committee.

Upcoming Events in the next few weeks....

- **6 Oct:** Year 1 and Year 5 Global Citizenship fundraising events:
- **11 Oct: 2.40pm** Reception Phonics Workshop for parents
- **13 Oct 2.40pm** Year 1 Phonics Workshop for parents.
- **11/12 Oct : 3pm** onwards Macmillan Coffee and Cake afternoon.
- 11 Oct 4/30pm -6.00pm Year 3/4 Reading event— Welcome to Eerie on Sea accompanied by parents









